
Proposed revised EPA licence 

conditions for Adelaide Brighton 

Limited’s Birkenhead facility 

‘drop in session’ 

Wednesday 20 September 2017, 6pm–9pm
Informal ‘drop in’, please come any time 

Folklore Café, Mundy St, Port Adelaide 

This is an opportunity for you to speak one-on-one with staff from the 

EPA, SA Health and Adelaide Brighton Cement Limited (ABC) about 

the proposed conditions for ABC’s revised licence, which is currently 

due for renewal.  

The session will provide community members with an opportunity to 

ask questions, provide feedback and be informed about the licence 

renewal process and how to make a written submission about the 

conditions, should you wish to. Submissions can also be made in 

writing directly to the EPA if you are unable to attend this session. 

We look forward to meeting with you in person, listening to your 

feedback and answering your questions. For more information 

please visit our website (www.epa.sa.gov.au and follow the link 

to Adelaide Brighton Cement), email: engage.epa@sa.gov.au or 

phone: (08) 8204 2004.  Submissions close 28 September 2017. 

http://www.epa.sa.gov.au/
mailto:engage.epa@sa.gov.au


Folklore Café 
Mundy St, Port Adelaide 

Wheelchair friendly venue. Parking available at the 

end of Mundy Street.   

Για να ζητήσετε ένα αντίγραφο της παρούσας 

επιστολής στην ελληνική γλώσσα, παρακαλούμε 

τηλεφωνήστε στο 13 14 50.   

为了要求这封信普通话的副本，请致电13 14 50.

Folklore Cafe
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